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December 12, 2000

Ms. Cynthia Kurtz

City Manager

City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue
Pasadena, California 91109

Subject: Reappointment of Tim Brick to the Metropolitan Water District Board

Dear Ms. Kurtz:

I am writing to express the support of Pasadena’s Tetra Tech organization for the
reappointment of Tim Brick to the directorship of the Metropolitan Water District. Tetra
Tech, as you probably know, is a 5,000 plus person environmental, engineering and
telecommunications firm headquartered in Pasadena, with annual revenues of approximately
one billion dollars.

Director Brick has been instrumental in major contract opportunities for Tetra Tech and its
subsidiary, ASL Consulting Engineers, over the last ten years. In addition, he is one of the
most knowledgeable experts nationally in the water industry, and has represented the City of
Pasadena extremely effectively during his tenure on the MWD board.

Water issues in California are critical to the future of our economy and overall wellbeing of
our citizenry. We need to have the expertise and experience of MWD Director Brick
available to our City, and as the City’s representative to the Metropolitan Water District.

Thank you for taking this important step for our City’s future by the reappointment of
Director Brick.
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William F. Lyte
Program Manager

WFL/zk
I:\corresOO\devel\brickltr-2.doc

cc: Hon. William Boggard, Mayor
Hon. Joyce Streator, Councilmember
Hon. Steve Haderlein, Councilmember 12/18/2000
Hon. Paul Little, Councilmember 7.A.(3)
Hon Chris Holden, Councilmember
Hon. Bill Crowfoot, Councilmember
- Hon. Steve Madison, Councilmember
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